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Christian Liberty Press
Your Partner in Training Disciples for the Lord Jesus Christ

MERRY CHRISTMAS
We wish you a merry Christmas and 
a blessed New Year. We thank you 
for your business this year and trust 
that we will all have a good 2015 as 
we partner together to help parents 
train their children to be disciples for 
the Lord Jesus Christ.
HOLIDAY HOURS 
Our offices will be closed for the holidays 
from 12/20 through 1/4/15. To ensure that 
orders are shipped before we close, please 
order by 12/18/14. We will only be shipping 
orders until noon on 12/19/14. Any orders 

received on 12/19 or later will be shipped on 1/5/15 or afterwards. To 
receive your order within the continental United States by Christmas Eve, you 
should place your order five business days or more before 12/24. 

CONTACT US 
To place an order with Christian Liberty Press, you may do so by 
PHONE, FAX, or MAIL. To order by phone, call (800) 832-2741 and 
press 6. For fax orders, use (847) 259-2941. We currently are not set up 
to take distributor orders via our website. Therefore, at this time, only 
individuals may use our website to place orders.  

If  you have any questions, feel free to contact us by mail, email, or 
phone Monday through Friday between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 
Central Time. See our website for more products. 

Mail: Christian Liberty Press  
502 W. Euclid Avenue 
Arlington Heights, IL  60004

Email: custserv@christianlibertypress.com

Phone: (800) 832-2741, ext. 6 Website: www.shopchristianliberty.com
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Last Minute 
Orders 

If  you would like to make 
any final purchases from 
Christian Liberty Press this 
year, you can send us your 
orders by mail, e-mail, or 
fax while our offices are 
closed. As long as your 
order is received or 
postmarked by the end of  
the year, it can still count 
toward your 2014 order 
totals when we determine 
your 2015 discount level.
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